
BARNSLEY METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL

Report of North East Area 
Council Manager

Undergraduate Apprenticeship Placement

1. Background

In order to support the North East Area Council’s priorities for Economy and 
Regeneration, and supporting Young People, the North East Area Council Team 
would like to support an Undergraduate Apprenticeship Placement from Sheffield 
Hallam University for a fixed term period of 12 months, commencing in August / 
September 2016.

The purpose of the post will be to provide assistance and support in the planning and 
development, delivery, and evaluation, of key projects as identified by the North East 
Area Council.

The cost of the proposal would be £14,000, with a £500 contingency figure for any 
associated on costs.

2. Recommendation.

That the North East Area Council approves £14,500 to support an 
Undergraduate Apprenticeship Placement from Sheffield Hallam University, 
working with the North East Area Council Team.
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